
 
 
 
 

 

The leaves are starting to change and the 
temperature is getting colder, signifying the start of fall and 
all of the promises and excitement that October brings! 
Before we jump ahead to some of the wonderful events 
that the PTA has planned, I would like to take a moment to 
thank all of the wonderful volunteers who helped make the 
beginning of the school year a success.  

We are in need of more PTA memberships! They 
help to provide vital support to the school for field trips, 
educational assemblies and helps pay for our family fun 
events. Please consider joining the PTA and having an 
active part in your child’s school and education. 

All our best, 
Danielle Masto & Patricia Obier-Bigliere 

 

Message From The Presidents 

Montowese School 
Write it Down! 

November PTA 
MEETING: 

11/12 7p.m. 
Library 

 

 

 

Family Pumpkin Night!   

October 25 6-8p.m. $5.00 Each Family 
 

Please bring your own pumpkin to carve; we will have tables set up 

with all carving tools needed! Each child will receive a “passport” to 

get stamped once they complete games in the gym. After having the 

passport stamped they will receive a prize. Mrs. Federico will judge 

the pumpkins for creativity and 1st, 2nd & 3rd prizes will be awarded. 

Snacks and refreshments will be served.  Photos will be taken 

throughout the night that can be ordered from Walgreens.com 

 

Please contact: 

Gina Samokar robert.samokar@snet.net 

Jeannine Fundraiser 

Picture Retake Day! 
Wednesday, November 6th 
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Thank you for participating in our 
first fundraiser! It was a huge 

success with over $20,000 in 
sales. Please make sure to pick 

up all items promptly as we have 
no way to freeze the pies. 

Information regarding pick up will 
be emailed home and announced 

in the Sunday evening call, it is 
tentative for November 20th.  

Wear Pink Day! 
October 11th Please send your child to school wearing Pink 

to support the Susan G. Komen Foundation, all $1.00 

donations will be sent to Susan G. Komen for the Cure. 

Look for your picture on the PTA Bulletin Board! 

 



Pl 

October 8th 

PTA Monthly Meeting 7p.m. Library 

October 11th 

Wear Pink Day! 

October 25th 

Family Pumpkin Night 

October 31st 

Halloween- please contact class coordinator 

for class party info! 

 

**Please Note November 12th as the next PTA 

Meeting 7.p.m. in the Library** 

 

Montowese School 

 

BOARD OF EDUCATION UPDATE 

Meet the Board of Education Candidates: 

Roundtable Discussion 

Wednesday, October 30 7:00 PM – 9:00 PM 

North Haven High School Auditorium 

What a great time to get to know the members of the Board of 

Education! Did you know that this is an election year? Six of 

the nine BOE members are up for re-election and there are 

several new candidates who are also running. This will be a 

great way for you to get to know each candidate; come hear 

about their backgrounds, how they think, and what is important 

to them. QUESTIONS MUST BE SUBMITTED IN ADVANCE 

No later than FRIDAY, OCTOBER 11, 2013 

Questions submitted will be summarized to include as many of 

the submissions as possible. All questions will be kept 

anonymous. Due to time constraints, we cannot guarantee that 

any additional questions from the audience will be answered 

that evening. 

IF YOU ARE INTERESTED IN SUBMITTING A 

QUESTION, PLEASE CONTACT: 

Patricia Obier-Bigliere at photocrazi@aol.com with the 

subject line “BOE Question.” 

The Roundtable will be televised by NHTV. 

 

Room Parent Contact Info: 

K2 Danielle 

Viveiros 

danielle.Viveiros@yahoo.com 

K3 Kristin 

Vollero 

vollerok@yahoo.com 

K4 Lauren 

Cicarelli 

mrscic@att.net 

3 Dana 

Jackson-

Washington 

dana.m.jackson-

washington@gsk.com 

4 Nicole Croco NRivech@hotmail.com 

5 Michele 

Ferriouolo 

micbill757@aol.com 

6 Melissa 

DeMennato 

jennienina1@hotmail.com 

7 Tammy 

Wilson 

tammywilson74@gmail.com 

8 Angela 

Coughlin 

Coughlina11@gmail.com 

10 Deanna Fusco dfusco15@gmail.com 

15 Nicole 

Wagner 

NLADYBUGG@aol.com 

17 Nan Russo nanruss17@yahoo.com 

19 Lori-Anne 

Murgo 

murgola@comcast.net 

12 Denise 

DiBenedetto 

denisedibenedetto@hotmail.com 

14  Rosalie 

Buono 

rosalie@thebuonos.com 

16 Jen Forbes JLFORBES2000@yahoo.com 

22 Susan Ziaks SZiaks@aol.com 

23 Sheryl 

Cinicola 

smc24fan@yahoo.com 

24 Janice Orth edzo3@yahoo.com 

 

  

 

Stay Tuned! In November, Montowese PTA 
will host its very first Vendor Fair to help 

raise money for our kid’s field trips, teacher 
appreciation week, and many other 

activities we fund. Come shopping for the 
holidays and enjoy a night out.  

A committee is needed so if you are 
interested in helping please contact : 

Danielle Masto  daniellemasto@yahoo.com 

 

 

 

* Vendor Village * This Month’s Highlights 

mailto:daniellemasto@yahoo.com

